SUMMARY OF TRANSPORATION BOARD ACTION

Subject:

2004-2019 Capital Improvement Program

Meeting Date:

April 20, 2004

Recommendation:

The Transportation Board voted 6-0 to recommend the Council approve the proposed 2004-2019 Capital Improvement Program

with the following addition:

The Town should allocate \$25,000 for transit bus stop amenities, including transit schedule and route information.

Members Present:

Hintz, Schroeder, Howe, Koontz, Eldridge, Dobbins

Prepared By:

Steve Dobbins, Vice Chair David Bonk, Principal Transportation Planner